
Thank all for working with us in 2013! 

Merry Christmas from INTERTRONICS
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We wish you all a joyful Christmas and a peaceful and prosperous New Year.

This Christmas we are not sending out printed Christmas cards. Instead, we have donated to the 

Alzheimer’s Society which works to improve the quality of life of people affected by dementia in 

England, Wales and Northern Ireland. If you would also like to make a donation please visit their 

website.

We will close for the Christmas break at 12pm on Tuesday 24th December and reopen at 9am on 
Thursday 2nd January. We look forward to working with you in 2014!
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